
 

Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

Fwd: Applicant's Request for Posponement of Item 42 (Choto Partners) - MPC 
April 12 meeting 
1 message 

Mike Brusseau <mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org> Wed, Apr 11, 2012 at 4:10 PM 
To: Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>, Mark Donaldson <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>, Buz Johnson 
<buz.johnson@knoxmpc.org>, Dan Kelly <dan.kelly@knoxmpc.org> 

PP request for item 42. 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Draper, David A. >DDraper@lewisking.com<  
Date: Wed, Apr 11, 2012 at 4:09 PM 
Subject: RE: Applicant's Request for Posponement of Item 42 (Choto Partners) - MPC April 12 meeting 
To: "mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org" <mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org> 
 
 
Mr. Brusseau:
 
Please accept this formal request for postponement of the hearing on Item 42 of MPC's April 12 agenda, which is 
the rezone application of Choto Partners.  As I have indicated, the applicant is represented by Mr. King of this 
office, and Mr. King is currently undergoing unscheduled medical treatment and is unable to attend tomorrow's 
meeting.  If possible, we would ask that any opponents of the application be advised of this request so that may 
avoid undue inconvenience.
 

 

David A. Draper Attorney at Law 
Lewis, King, Krieg & Waldrop, P.C. 
620 Market St., 5th Floor | P.O. Box 2425 | Knoxville, TN 37901 
Tel: 865-541-5211 | Fax: 865-523-6529 
Web Page | My Bio

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission and any document, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it, are confidential and are protected by the 
attorney-client privilege and/or work product doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any review, disclosure, copying, dissemination, distribution or use of any of the information contained in, or attached to this e-mail transmission is STRICTLY 
PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by forwarding this message to the original sender or by telephone at 800-456-
4646 and then delete this message and its attachments from your computer.

 
 
 
 
--  
Michael A. Brusseau, AICP, Senior Planner 
Knoxville-Knox County Metropolitan Planning Commission 
City-County Building, Suite 403 
400 Main St. 
Knoxville, TN  37902 
Phone: (865) 215-2500 
Fax: (865) 215-2068
www.knoxmpc.org
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